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 Kieran Somers, 
Executive Officer, An Bord Pleanála, 
64 Marlborough Street,         13th December 2019 
Dublin 1 
D01 V902. 
      Ref. 1639/LTR/016 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                 P A U L  K E O G H  A R C H ITE C TS  
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C O NS E R VA T IO N  

IN TE R IO R S  

U R B A N D E S IG N  

 

C A TH E D R A L  C O U R T  

NE W  S TR E E T  

D U B L IN  D 08  XH 2 6  
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M A IL :  IN FO @ P K A . IE  
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D IR E C T O R S :  

P A U L  K E O G H  B A R C H  M A R C A  FR IA I  FR IB A  

R A C H A E L  C H ID LO W  B A  M A R C A  M ID I  

 

 
S TU D IO  P K A  LT D .  T / A  

P A U L  K E O G H  A R C H ITE C TS  

 

C O M P A NY  S E C R E TA R Y :  

R A C H A E L  C H ID LO W  
 

Re: Dublin Mountains Visitor Centre and all associated works in the Townlands of Mountpelier, 
Killakee and Jamestown in South Dublin, reference: 06S.JA0040. 
 
 
 
Dear Sir,  

I refer to your of 27th January 2020, in regard to the further information submitted to the Board 
on the 24th December 2019 in relation to the above proposed development. 

On behalf of South Dublin County Council, please find enclosed; 
— Copy of newspaper notices (dated 18th February 2020) stating that further information in 

relation to the proposed development was recently submitted to the Board; 
— Copy of site notices (dated 18th February 2020) erected on site stating that further 

information in relation to the proposed development was recently submitted to the Board. 
The site notices have been erected at 5 no. locations as per the original documentation; 
please see enclosed map; 

— Copy of notices given to prescribed bodies of the furnishing of the further information to the 
Board.  

We wish to confirm, on behalf of SDCC, that copies of the further information submitted to the 
board, clearly identified as the significant additional information submitted to the board on the 
24th December 2019 have been made available on SDCC’s website. In addition, hard copies of 
the further information submitted have been made available for inspection at the following 
locations. 
— South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24 
— Ballyroan Library, Orchardstown Avenue, Rathfarnham, Dublin 14. 
 
Please contact me with any queries, 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
________________  
Paul Keogh FRIAI 

 




